
Photo of Dr. Deborah Donnell from the University of Washington at a community 
meeting outside of Johannesburg, South Africa. 
http://www.mtnstopshiv.org/node/503
She is using a sampling exercise (with different colors of balls in a bin) to explain to 
community educators why estimates of the "true" effectiveness of antiretroviral drugs 
(under investigation for prevention of sexually transmitted HIV) have confidence 
intervals.  This was part of a series of educational sessions for community educators.



One can never have too much 
Stata News at one Household!



"We were wine tasting in Virginia (a study break from Problem Set 3, 
clearly) and stumbled upon a setting worthy of histogram pop-art."


